
THE GLOBAL CLASS: WELCOME TO THE GLOBAL CLASS LIVE CHAT

Marcel, South Africa: Class looks great!

Casandra, Host, Durham College, Canada: Hello everyone! 
If you have any comments or questions, please type them 
in the chat (unless you are on video then just jump 
in). This way we will be able to discuss your comments!
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Casandra, Host, Durham College, Canada: Here is a link 
to the United Nations database on Human Trafficking 
legislation by county https://www.unodc.org/cld/v3/
sherloc/legdb/search.html?lng=en&amp;tmpl=htms&amp;#?c=
%7B%22filters%22:%5B%7B%22fieldName%22:%22en
%23__el.legislation.crimeTypes_s%22,%22value
%22:%22Trafficking%20in%20persons%22%7D%5D,%22match
%22:%22%22,%22sortings%22:%22%22%7D
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Marcel, South Africa: The definition of ‘abuse of 
vulnerability’ as deconstructed in section 1 of the 
South African legislation is a means through which a 
person can be mobilized for subsequent exploitation. 
According to this definition, ‘abuse of vulnerability’ 
for purposes of section 4 (1) means “any abuse that 
leads a person to believe that he or she has no 
reasonable alternative but to submit to exploitation, 
and includes but is not limited to, taking advantage of 



the vulnerabilities of that person resulting from— a) 
the person having entered or remained in the Republic 
illegally or without proper documentation; b) 
pregnancy; c) any disability of the person; d) 
addiction to the use of any dependence-producing 
substance; e) being a child; f) social circumstances; 
or g) economic circumstances.”

Marcel, South Africa: Spot on!

Marcel, South Africa: Thanks James, great presentation: 
Can you shed some light on why we don't really know 
'how big' this crime really is? Why is this such a 
difficult crime to pin down and 'count'?
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